OFFICIAL COORDINATION REQUEST FOR 

NON-ROUTINE OPERATIONS AND MAINTENANCE

COORDINATION DATE- 22 October 2009
PROJECT- The Dalles Lock and Dam
RESPONSE DATE- 05 November 2009
Description of the problem- Please refer to the attached outage document from BPA.  BPA would like to take units 17-22 out of service from 0800 until 1400 on 25 November for 230kv line maintenance.
Type of outage required- Units 17-22 will be out of service.  
Impact on facility operation- Units 17-22 will be out of service.  Sluiceway gates at unit 18 will be over a non-operating unit.
Project Fisheries recommends leaving the sluicegates at 18 open, even though Unit 18 will be out of service.

Length of time for repairs- Six hours on 25 November.
Expected impacts on fish passage- The sluiceway is supposed to be operating through mid-December as part of the steelhead passage study Fenton Khan is conducting this year.  Based on comments from Fenton (see below), the impacts to fish passage should be minimal.  

Comments from agencies

PNNL- The ITS is supposed to be opened until Dec 15 for the steelhead passage study I will be conducting this winter.  This outage will not cause a major effect on my study based on the amount of time scheduled for the testing.  I would rather leave SL 18 open (even though the unit below will be offline) instead of closing 18 and opening 16.  I don't think the unit being off will have a major impact on fish passage through SL 18.  Fenton  

NOAA Fisheries- I agree with the outage request.  It is short and should have little impact on passage as long as the gates remain open as indicated by the project.   Thanks, Gary

TDA Project Fisheries- Heads up for regional folks. Since unit 5 is no longer in the ITS study plan, we need to have project close the chain gate by crane. The only time they are able to close it between now and then is this afternoon. The rest of the week is booked. So the operation options for this week are run with 5 gates or open the sixth gate on unit 18. For now we're planning to only run 3 gates on unit 1 and 2 gates on 18.  BC

Final results- The Project will go ahead as coordinated.
Please email or call with questions or concerns.
Thank you, 

Tammy Mackey

NWP Operations Division Fishery Section

Columbia River Coordination Biologist

541-374-4552 Bonneville Office or 503-961-5733 Blackberry

Tammy.m.mackey@usace.army.mil 
Bonneville
Munro Outage Office

 Power Admin.
509-466-2409   fax 509-466-2444


E-mail: bpaoutage@bpa.gov
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NOTICE OF 

PLANNED GENERATION CONSIDERATIONS

Date:  October 16, 2009
	START DATE/TIME


	November 25, 2009 at 0800

	END DATE/TIME


	November 25, 2009 at 1400

	REASON FOR

NOTIFICATION
	The Dalles PH-Big Eddy 6 230kv line out of service for BPA TBL relay maintenance and end to end trip tests upon completion.



	GENERATION

CONSIDERATIONS


	The Dalles Powerhouse units 17, 18, 19, 20, 21 and 22 forced out of service.


	ORIGINATOR


	Ronald H Sevier


	Revision #/Date
	Cause for Revision
	Initials
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